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                                             Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes htzc 

                                                                 May 7, 2019 

 

Members present: Chris Johnson, Bill Evenson, Linda Miller, Anthony Sharp, and  

Brenda Oliver.  Absent: Laney McLaughlin.  

Also present: Tom Frederick, Zoning Inspector and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chris Johnson with all standing for the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

The minutes of the April 2, 2019 meeting were read.  

Mr. Evenson moved to approve the minutes. Ms. Miller seconded.  

The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

Recap of the May 6, 2019 Trustee Meeting: 

The Trustees held a Public Hearing on the Ellington Village PUD Review.  

They voted to approve the changes to the subdivision plans. 

Work on proposed changes to Article 6 Amendment and Article 24 Planned Unit Development. 

The board looked at each article and discussed options for revisions. Work and discussion on 

possible options for revision will continue at future meetings.  

At 8:12 p.m. Ms. Miller moved to adjourn. Mr. Sharp seconded. The motion passed with 

unanimous ayes.  

 

Respectfully submitted          Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary                  Chris Johnson, Chair           

                      

 

 

 


